
 
 

 
Professional Service Industries • 4703 Tidewater Ave., Ste. B • Oakland, CA 94601 • Phone 510.434.9200 • Fax 510.434.7676 

July 9, 2015 
 
 
 
City Engineer 
Community & Economic Development Agency (CEDA) 
250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 2340 
Oakland, California  94612 
 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Rescission of Encroachment Permit ENMI96053 
  Former Chevron Facility 
  Abandonment and Removal of Monitoring Wells MW-1 through MW-5 

 5101 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, California 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Chevron has received closure from Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) and the State 
Regional Water Quality Control Board on the underground fuel tank case located at the subject site 
(see attached Figure 1 and closure letter).  As part of the closure process, the monitoring wells at 
the site were required to be properly abandoned.  In January 2014 (MW-1, 2, 3 and 5) and March 
2015 (MW-4) the necessary Excavation Permits were issued to remove all 5 wells from the City of 
Oakland right-of-way.  The wells were located as shown on the attached Figure 2. 
 
All monitoring work has been completed, all 5 wells have been removed, the surfaces restored and 
excavation permits (attached) finalized by the City of Oakland.  Please accept this as our formal 
request to grant rescission of the encroachment permit (permit #ENMI96053) for the monitoring 
wells (MW-1 through MW-5) at the subject site.  A check in the amount of $1,324.22, for payment 
of the permit fee for rescission of encroachment, per the City of Oakland Fee List, is being 
submitted with this letter. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICE INDUSTRIES, INC.  

 
 
 
 
Brand Burfield 
Project Geologist 
 
Attachments: Closure Letter for Chevron  
  Figure 1 – Site Vicinity Map 
  Figure 2 – Site Plan and Monitoring Well Location Map 
  Excavation Permits #X1400132-134 and X1500640 
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